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Mentions   
 
Altoona Mirror: Work starts on Antis trail coal removal 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/11/work-starts-on-antis-trail-coal-removal/ 
 
WPSU: Centre Region sees fertile ground to grow composting program 
https://radio.wpsu.org/2023-10-31/centre-region-composting-program-pilot-state-college  
 
Post-Gazette: Commonwealth Court spikes state's planned entry into greenhouse gas consortium 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2023/11/01/commonwealth-court-spikes-state-
greenhouse-gas-consortium/stories/202311010095 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. attorney general files criminal charges against Equitrans in 2018 Greene County home 
explosion 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/10/31/attorney-general-equitrans-greene-
county-explosion-grand-jury/stories/202310310066 
 
PublicSource: Pa. industry leaders weighed gas wastewater as winter road treatment 
https://www.publicsource.org/gas-drilling-wastewater-winter-roads-snow-pennsylvania-pittsburgh-
dep/ 
 
 
Air 
 
MyChesCo: Gas-Powered Lawn Equipment: Unleashing 18,000 Tons of Air Pollution in PA, Reveals 
PennEnvironment Study 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/gas-powered-lawn-equipment-unleashing-18000-
tons-of-air-pollution-in-pa-reveals-pennenvironment-study/ 
 
WJAC: Environmental advocates take on gas-powered lawn equipment emissions 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/environmental-advocates-take-on-gas-powered-lawn-equipment-at-the-
state-pollution-green-new-deal-lawncare-safety-leaf-blowers-dauphin-county-pennsylvania# 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh looks to reduce waste with climate change 'action plan' 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-looks-to-reduce-waste-with-climate-change-with-action-plan/ 
 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: 90 Philly parks need volunteers for cleanup and planting weekend 
https://www.inquirer.com/life/outdoors/philadelphia-city-parks-fall-cleanup-volunteers-things-to-do-
20231101.html?query=Frank%20Kummer 

mailto:kedeibert@pa.gov
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/11/work-starts-on-antis-trail-coal-removal/
https://radio.wpsu.org/2023-10-31/centre-region-composting-program-pilot-state-college
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2023/11/01/commonwealth-court-spikes-state-greenhouse-gas-consortium/stories/202311010095
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2023/11/01/commonwealth-court-spikes-state-greenhouse-gas-consortium/stories/202311010095
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/10/31/attorney-general-equitrans-greene-county-explosion-grand-jury/stories/202310310066
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/10/31/attorney-general-equitrans-greene-county-explosion-grand-jury/stories/202310310066
https://www.publicsource.org/gas-drilling-wastewater-winter-roads-snow-pennsylvania-pittsburgh-dep/
https://www.publicsource.org/gas-drilling-wastewater-winter-roads-snow-pennsylvania-pittsburgh-dep/
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/gas-powered-lawn-equipment-unleashing-18000-tons-of-air-pollution-in-pa-reveals-pennenvironment-study/
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/gas-powered-lawn-equipment-unleashing-18000-tons-of-air-pollution-in-pa-reveals-pennenvironment-study/
https://wjactv.com/news/local/environmental-advocates-take-on-gas-powered-lawn-equipment-at-the-state-pollution-green-new-deal-lawncare-safety-leaf-blowers-dauphin-county-pennsylvania
https://wjactv.com/news/local/environmental-advocates-take-on-gas-powered-lawn-equipment-at-the-state-pollution-green-new-deal-lawncare-safety-leaf-blowers-dauphin-county-pennsylvania
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-looks-to-reduce-waste-with-climate-change-with-action-plan/
https://www.inquirer.com/life/outdoors/philadelphia-city-parks-fall-cleanup-volunteers-things-to-do-20231101.html?query=Frank%20Kummer
https://www.inquirer.com/life/outdoors/philadelphia-city-parks-fall-cleanup-volunteers-things-to-do-20231101.html?query=Frank%20Kummer


 
York Daily Record: US Youth Fly Fishing Team fills up with Pennsylvania teenagers 
https://www.ydr.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/11/01/fly-fishing-pa-teens-earn-roster-spots-us-
youth-team-halena-fischer-landon-cook-bobby-brandt/71383642007/ 
 
York Daily Record: Creatives & recreationists: Galleries & outdoors replacing factory work 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/columnists/2023/11/01/galleries-outdoors-replacing-factory-work-
in-york-county-pa/71392884007/ 
 
WIFT: DCNR is reclaiming part of Michaux State Forest. Here’s what to know. 
https://www.witf.org/2023/10/31/dcnr-is-reclaiming-part-of-michaux-state-forest-heres-what-to-know/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Volunteers plant $1,500 worth of greenery in city owned AOAA portal 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/volunteers-plant-1-500-worth-of-greenery-in-city-owned-aoaa-
portal/article_7a2e8091-88e4-5fc1-bba3-73e185e5d72c.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Pickleball court, youth soccer field among possibilities for Newberry Park 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/11/pickleball-court-youth-soccer-field-among-
possibilities-for-newberry-park/     
 
WESA: City controller suggests Pittsburgh's parks tax spending priorities are misaligned 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2023-11-01/city-controller-suggests-pittsburghs-parks-tax-
spending-priorities-are-misaligned 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: McKeesport Community Greening Project will do more than plant more trees 
in the city 
https://www.unionprogress.com/2023/11/01/mckeesport-community-greening-project-will-do-more-
than-plant-more-trees-in-the-city/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
WICU-TV: Wabtec Unveils World's First 100% Battery-Powered, Heavy-Haul Freight Locomotive 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/49925496/wabtec-unveils-worlds-first-100-batterypowered-
heavyhaul-freight-locomotive 
 
Erie Times: Wabtec and Australian customer unveil new FLXDrive locomotive 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2023/10/31/wabtec-roy-hill-show-off-new-electric-
locomotive-at-erie-pa-unveiling-pink-flxdrive-australia/71301180007/ 
 
Center Square: Private funding for public electric vehicle chargers on the move 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/pennsylvania/article_eafbd58e-7810-11ee-85ad-6396f1ccc12d.html 
 
Center Penn Business Journal: Electric vehicle legislation passed by Pa. House 
https://www.cpbj.com/lehigh-valley-rep-s-ev-legislation-passed-by-pa-house/ 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: RECESS23 Day 1: Igniting a clean energy revolution with equity at its core 
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https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2023/10/31/recess23-day-1-igniting-a-clean-energy-revolution-with-
equity-at-its-core/ 
 
 
Mining 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Welding students at NCCTC restoring mine shuttle from Glen Burn Mine 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/welding-students-at-ncctc-restoring-mine-shuttle-from-glen-
burn-mine/article_9d00baa7-b4d5-5f63-beca-bcaa5823e5c2.html  
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: House bill could effectively ban gas well drilling in Pa. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/house-bill-could-effectively-ban-gas-well-drilling-in-
pa/article_331d4fa4-780d-11ee-a380-87beab4c91e8.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: Pennsylvania needs to do more to defend public from shale gas health 
impacts 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-pennsylvania-needs-to-do-more-to-defend-
public-from-shale-gas-health-impacts/article_19096fc6-7687-11ee-9247-afd9c35a3cce.html 
 
The Guardian: Pittsburgh in ‘extreme embrace’ with fossil fuel lobbyists, research finds 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2023/oct/31/pittsburgh-fossil-fuel-lobby-climate-change 
 
WTAE: Charges filed five years after Greene County home exploded 
https://www.wtae.com/article/greene-county-house-explosion-charges-filed/45701533 
 
Observer-Reporter: State AG files criminal charges against Equitrans, faults company for 2018 home 
explosion 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/state-ag-files-criminal-charges-against-equitrans-faults-
company-for-2018-home-explosion/article_8cf3be6e-7817-11ee-b8eb-47df12012852.html 
 
  
Vector Management 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Could Paris bed bugs come to Philly? Sure, but that’s assuming we don’t already 
have them. 
https://www.inquirer.com/health/paris-bed-bugs-philadelphia.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
Observer-Reporter: Glass and plastic recycling Saturday 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/glass-and-plastic-recycling-saturday/article_4b276628-
77f1-11ee-9688-8f7cc71ac589.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Recycling pumpkins is good for wildlife, environment 
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https://triblive.com/local/regional/recycling-pumpkins-is-good-for-wildlife-environment/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Bradford Sanitary Authority named Wastewater System of the Year 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/bradford-sanitary-authority-named-wastewater-system-of-
the-year/article_23ab8f48-7828-11ee-90cf-9beb35045fde.html 
 
Around Ambler: What is hard water anyway? 
https://aroundambler.com/what-is-hard-water-anyway/ 
 
BucksCoToday: BUCKSCO Careers —Pennsylvania American Water 
https://bucksco.today/2023/11/pa-american-water-careers/ 
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority moves closer to rate proposals for 2024 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pittsburgh-water-and-sewer-authority-moves-closer-to-
rate-proposals-for-2024/   
 
WESA: PWSA agrees to rate increase that will push average monthly bill to $100 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-11-01/pwsa-approves-rate-increase 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA agrees to lower rate increase for next year, but regulators must still approve it 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2023/10/31/pwsa-rates-2024-
settlement-puc/stories/202310310112 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
exploreVenango: Interstate 80 Westbound Closed in Venango, Mercer Counties 
https://explorevenango.com/breaking-news-interstate-80-westbound-closed-in-venango-mercer-
counties/ 
 
WHYY: ‘We’re here to start a conversation’: Philly gardeners talk land security with Cherelle Parker 
ahead of election 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-community-gardens-2023-mayoral-election-cherelle-parker/ 
 
Delco Times: Garden Club of Springfield plants good vibes at Sterling 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/11/01/garden-club-of-springfield-plants-good-vibes-at-sterling/ 
 
York Dispatch: Freeze warning in effect for York County through Thursday morning 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/11/01/freeze-warning-in-effect-for-york-county-
through-thursday-morning/71405203007/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: U.S. Steel works toward sustainability with battery powered locomotives 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/10/31/us-steel-sustainability-battery-
locomotives.html 
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